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Outcome    
 
DEST Question No. E099_08 
 
Senator Carr asked on 31 May 2007, EWRE Hansard page 66. 
 
Question: 
 
Senator CARR—With regard to the new national code, is it the case that employers of 
international students who wish to provide them with short-term training modules will need to 
be registered under CRICOS? 
 
Dr Jarvie—I will have to take that on notice. 
 
Answer: 
 
CRICOS 
 
There has been no change to the Education Services for Overseas Students Act 2000 in 
regard to the registration of courses.  It requires all courses of education and training for 
overseas students studying in Australia on a student visa to be registered on CRICOS. 
 




